
  
 

NAME REDACTED  OBJECT  Submission ID:  216607 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: Social impacts,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic Location:  Redacted 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 11/21/2024 11:18:30 AM 

 
This is the wrong location.  Moss vale does not have the roads to cope with the extra truck movements.  It is far 
to close to residential houses.  Something like this should not be build so close to ANY homes due to micro 
plastic pollution.  It should be build near a highway away from any residential areas.  Anything else is just 
irresponsible.  The community is very against this proposal and not sure why a business would want to come to 
an area when they are so deeply unpopular. 
 

 




